
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A week of activities have been organized to achieve this wonderful result. Flowers have been sold, 

there was a pancake market stall, bonbon bags, dance classes, discos. There were also activities 

raffled with the teachesr such as going to the cinema with popcorn (a very popular one), plane 

spotting, walking with a dog and many more activities. And Rein from group 8C was the winner of 

the caricature to announce the proceeds.  

And what a beautiful amount of € 3,343.56 was raised. Thanks to all colleagues for their efforts, 

thanks to you as parents for your contribution and thanks to all children for their energy to embrace 

this so much.  

Greetings, 

Team St@rtbaan  

 

 

 



 

Dear Parents/carers, 

April 1 today and we had the king and queen visit, the new digiboards suddenly stopped working and 

children sometimes just disappeared from the classroom. Great to see that such a day as this always 

is embraced by the children 

Calender 
1 april Kamp Vught groep 7 

4 april Muzieklessen vanuit CKE groep 3 

6 april Crea groep 7-8 

7 april Koning is muziek groep 4 

11 april Koning is muziek groep 4 

13 april Praktisch verkeersexamen groep 7 

18 april Tweede paasdag kinderen zijn vrij 

20 april Kamp groep 7 
Kleuterjuffen vieren samen hun verjaardag 

21 april Kamp groep 7 
Afsluiting koning is muziek 

 

Start “intern begeleider” behavioral coordinator Esther Beckers 
We are happy with the arrival of our new colleague!  

Esther will start from Monday, April 4 and works on Mon-Thu-Do as an internal 

supervisor for the groups 5-6. 

In addition, she will further develop and implement the social-emotional policy 

within the school. 

We wish her a lot of fun and success.  

School Photographer    

Group photos and passport photos (no sibling photos) will be shot on the following dates:                      

 

Groep 8: Woensdag 15 juni 

Groep 1-7: maandag 27 + dinsdag 28 juni 



You will receive more information in due course. 

 

King is music group 4 

Every Thursday I bring instruments and sometimes a Music Laureate. Then we are going to make 
music, sing Runway Blues and instrument song. You learn about all kinds of instruments, music from 
different countries, film music and we do a music quiz. 
The best part is of course that you get to play the instruments! 
On 21 April we will perform for mom and dad. 
And if you already play an instrument, you can always bring it along if you like. 
I am looking forward to it. Let's make it a music party! 
Greetings from Music King Ruud 

 

Smart Boards 
This week 26 new digiboards have been installed for the St@rtbaan and I-St@rt. Unfortunately we 

as a school had to wait a long time for this because of the chip shortages but it was worth the wait. 

They work well, are large and we can use them for the coming years.   

 

Walk-in toddlers (Group 1/2) 

 

All Corona measures have expired. 

Therefore, we would like to inform you of the following: 



We will be starting a walk-in time again from 8:20-8:30am starting Monday, April 4, 2022. 

Parents may bring the children of group 1-2 in during these 10 minutes until the door of the group. 

In the hallway they say goodbye and go outside again. In this way we ensure that the classrooms are 

not too crowded and the children can start the day quietly. If you would like to say something to the 

teacher, please feel free to do so. Classes start punctually at 8:30. 

At the end of the day the colleagues continue to bring the children to the usual spot on the 

playground. 

In addition, starting in April, we will organize a "viewing quarter". Every first Wednesday of the 

month there is the opportunity for parents to come inside the classroom from 8.30-8.45 hours. 

There the children can show what they have made, give a tour or show what they are working on. At 

8.45 the class will start and we expect parents to leave the group again. We hope this will give you 

an idea of what your son or daughter does in the group. We start this next Wednesday, April 6. Have 

fun watching. 

Attachments 
- News from the mediacoach 

- Sumer camp from SSK (In Dutch) 

- Stichting leergeld groep 8 – middelbare school (In Dutch) 

Have a great weekend! 

Team St@rtbaan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


